
 
 
February 1, 2020 

Dear Horse Show Manager, On behalf of the Colorado Hunter Jumper Association, I would like 
to thank you for your participation in our CHJA Approved Horse Shows. The Manager’s Packet 
provides you with helpful information about producing your horse show. Feel free to contact 
the Licensed Officials Committee, Show Standards Committee or the Rules and Specs 
Committee if you have questions about any aspect of your show. Contact information is below. 
Thanks again for your participation and have a great CHJA season! 

Sincerely,  

Jill Pelzel 

President Colorado Hunter Jumper Association  

 

2020 Committee Chairs: Licensed Officials-Laurie Grayson justalittlefarm@gmail.com  

Rules and Specs-Carol O’Meara carolomeara@aol.com  

Show Standards-Carol O’Meara carolomeara@aol. 


